
Please look inside 

the newsletter for 

more details about 

our canned food 

needs and for 

MORE Mission 

updates. 

VERSE OF THE MONTH 
 

 

 

 

Precious in the sight of the LORD 

 is the death of his saints. 

Psalm 116:15 
 

     Anonymous Testimony      
 

This is my testimony on how I came to the Albany Rescue Mission and 

how I came to my senses and got saved. It all started in February 2019. 

I moved to Albany Ga. I was 19 years old and staying with my parents, 

until I was able to get my own apartment. There was a boarding house 

right around the corner from the mission. Things were not working out 

while I was staying there. Just couldn’t get along with the other 

tenants. I decided to go to the Rescue Mission and sign myself in. I 

stayed there from 2019 to September of 2021. During my stay at the 

Rescue Mission. I learned about Jesus Christ. I knew of Jesus Christ 

but I learned so much more about His love, grace and mercy. Brother 

Larry Hample’s preaching taught me so much more. He preached 

“Gods Plan For Man” and made me realize I did not want to go to Hell. 

It was while I was there during that time I repented of my sin and was 

saved. I now live under Jesus Christ blessing and have faith in Him and 

in His path for my life. Also it is great to know we’re welcome back as 

graduates and always treated as family. 
 

Bear ye one another's burdens, and so fulfil the law of Christ.  Galatians 6:2  

If you have a prayer request that you would like to have published in the newsletter,  
please make a clearly written note on your reply card or mail us a letter. We plan to mail out receipts for March & April by the end of May. 
If you need to report any corrections or haven’t received yours, you may contact the ministry office at (229)-435-7615. We plan to mail out 

receipts for May & June by the end of July. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MISSION OUTREACH RESULTS FOR APRIL 2021 

Individual Cases      Professions of Faith in Christ 

Emergency Aid   135   Mid-Day Chapel Service   20 

Emergency Food Bags    50   Men’s Program Division    6 

Misc. Donations   200   Women’s Program Division    2 

        Mission Outreach      6 

Free Clothing: Hundreds of individual pieces.  Over 7,000 meals served. 
 
 

 

 

The pieces of this newsletter mailing were designed using Microsoft products. 
 

 
 

 

REACHING THE LEAST, THE LAST, THE LOST 

  * Ministering to the least, the last, & the lost for 35 years *  

The AlbanyRescueMission of the LORD 
News from and about Albany Rescue Mission, Inc. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Ministry Thrift Store 

604 North Monroe Street www.AlbanyRescueMission.org                                    614 West Roosevelt Avenue 

Albany, Georgia 31701 Albany, Georgia 31701 

DIRECTOR’S NOTES 
 

The Mission Moving Forward 
 

Dear Supporters & Friends, 

 

Let me take the time to thank all of you! Because of your care and compassion, 

you have helped the mission to recover through the last couple of years. None of 

this would have been possible without your support.  

 
 

I believe the Lord continues to protect us here at the 

mission. We thank The Lord that we are able to  

continue to feed the public and our residents around 7,000 

meals per month with your help. We recently held a 

graduation & Baptism for several of our residents who 

finished our new beginnings program. We house over 60 

men, women, and children at our 3 locations (Men’s 

Program Dorm, Graduate Dorm, and Women & 

Children’s Shelter. Remember we give God’s only plan of salvation to everyone 

who comes to the mission. Only Jesus saves! This is not a religion; it is a 

relationship with The Lord. 

 

 As we enter the hot months, when donations fall and our utilities rise, please 

keep us in your prayers as we minister The Lord’s love to all those who come to 

us for help. A special thanks to all of you who give and pray for The Least, The 

Last, and The Lost. May the Lord bless you and your family as we serve Him. 
 

Saved to serve,  

Bro. Larry Hample 

Director, ARM  
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   Let’s Feed a Family of Four    

4 cans of vegetables 

4 cans of fruit 

4 cans of meat (tuna, beans, chili, etc.) 

4 cans of soup 

1 package of dry beans 

1 package of cereal or grits 

1 box of crackers 

1 package of pasta, rice, etc. 

1 jar of peanut butter 

1 jar of jelly or jam 

1 bar of soap 

MISSION MOMENTS 
 

 

  In Memory of Mrs. Mabel Berry   
It has been more than 12 years now, since we suffered the loss of Mrs. 

Mabel Berry.  She was our Women’s Program Director for many years.  

Our thoughts and prayers go out to her family and friends.  May the peace 

of God, which passeth all understanding, comfort you as only the Lord can. 
 

 Precious in the sight of the LORD is the death of his saints. 

Psalm 116:15 

******************************************************************** 
Canned food drive: It’s also the time of year we need to restock our non-perishable food items. 

We serve over 7,000 meals a month to our residents and the public and provide an average 

of 75 food bags to families in need per month. If you’d like to help meet our need for 

canned goods, here are a couple of special requests . . .  

Our meals: Our cooks would be glad to receive some large 

(#10) cans of food 

(vegetables, fruits, 

beans, etc.) to serve 

at our daily meals. 

Emergency food bags: Can you donate all or part of a 

food bag for us to give to a needy family?  Here’s a list 

of things we like to include . . .  We hope and pray you 

can help out in this area. Thank you! 
 

 

Salutations from the Mission Staff 
 

2 Thessalonians 1:2-3 -  Grace unto you, and peace, from God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ. We 

are bound to thank God always for you, brethren, as it is meet, because that your faith groweth exceedingly, 

and the charity of every one of you all toward each other aboundeth;  

 

Hello Everyone,  

 

     My friends we are experiencing a growth of faith exceedingly. We closed out May with another baptism. 

as our residence learn to grow in grace, their charity blossoms like a rose. They begin to be strengthened 

one from another each learning to prefer another above himself, acts of charity are seen everywhere. This 

is because you gave. Broken lives are being repaired, hearts being changed, new bridges are being built, 

all of these things take time, and continuous support. I thank you, and those whom we serve thank you, 

because your gifts provided this opportunity to press towards the mark for the prize of the high calling of 

God in Christ Jesus 

Saved To Serve, 

Larry Daniel 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

HOPE FOR THE HOMELESS 

HONORING & REMEMBERING 
 

Help Lord! 
     Our thrift Store needs its truck repaired or replaced. Join 
us in prayer that we make the right decision. Its main seal in 
leaking so we had to park it. Our truck runs six days a week 
hauling in donations, hauling out sold items and hauling off 
junk. We have a driver who cares and a crew that works 
good together but we’re lacking a truck that can put in the 
work. As you join us in prayer, come shop, help us raise the 
funds needed. Thank you for your continual support. 

Thrift Store Manger & Staff 
 
 

Thank You Lord 
 

Malachi 3:10 - Bring ye all the tithes into the 
storehouse, that there may be meat in mine house, 

and prove me now herewith, saith the LORD of 
hosts, if I will not open you the windows of heaven, 

and pour you out a blessing, that there shall not be 
room enough to receive it.  

 
God is Faithful. Our little kitchen is overflowing. We are 
feeding more these days as school is out. We are also 
providing more “Feed A Family Of Four” Food Bags. As fast 
as they go out more comes in. we are praying for a storage 
solution (Manly Deep freezers and refrigerators). We thank 
you all for your generosity in providing for those who are 
without.  
 

 
 

 

 

LEADING THE LOST TO THE LORD 


